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Never Perform an Intake Service Through the
Throttle Body on Any Vehicle with Drive-by-Wire

COMPLAINT: Possible problem with the drive-by-wire system after a fuel system
service.

CAUSE: Cleaner entering the drive-by-wire sensors or motors.

CORRECTION: Never perform any throttle body or intake cleaning service that
requires spraying the cleaner through the throttle body on a car
equipped with a drive-by-wire system.

This means don’t spray the TBC cleaner through the throttle body,
and don’t use the BLAST intake cleaning tool with the S-nozzle
device.

Always clean the throttle and throttle body using a small amount
of TBC sprayed on a clean shop towel, as explained in CSTB0008.

And always perform the intake cleaning service through a manifold
vacuum port, as close to the throttle body as possible.
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